
 

 

 

CHERWELL DISTRICT COUNCIL 

     

APPLICATION FOR PLANNING 
PERMISSION 

 

Application No.: 20/00167/F 
 

Case Officer: George Smith 
 

Proposal: RETROSPECTIVE - to retain storage container to rear of petrol filling 
station kiosk 
 

Location: Esso, Banbury Service Station, Oxford Road, Bodicote, OX15 4AB 

Expected Decision Level: Delegated 
 

 
I give notice that the application detailed above has been submitted by Mrs Natalie Ternent, to 
Cherwell District Council for consideration. 
 
The application documents are available to view through the Council’s website via the Online 
Planning Service at https://planningregister.cherwell.gov.uk/. Alternatively, the application may be 
inspected at Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4AA between the hours of 8.45am and 
5.15pm on Mondays to Fridays inclusive during the period of 21 days beginning with the date of 
this notice. 
 
Anyone who wishes to make representations about this application can do so via the council’s 
website by following the links to commenting on an application. Comments can also be made in 
writing to the Council at the above address by  quoting the application number and clearly stating 
whether it is in objection, support or commenting on the application. 
 
You should be aware that by law, any letter or email you write is not confidential and may 
be read by others including the applicant. The Council will not consider any anonymous 
letters or emails that make representations on applications.  
 
Should amended plans or additional information be received, the application(s) will not be re-

advertised. Should you wish to receive updates, please register online using the “Track an 

Application” option.  

 
Date: 17th February 2020  
 
This site notice must not be removed until 21 days after the above date. 
 
David Peckford 

Assistant Director – Planning and Development 

Cherwell District Council
 


